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The following changes has been made in the manuscript according to the suggestions of the reviewers: 
 
1 Format and reference numbers has been updated.  
2. City and postcode have been added. 
3. Authors contributions have been added. 
4. Key words have been added. 
5. Comment has been added.  
6. Grammar, spelling and punctuation errors throughout the text have been corrected. 
7. References and typesetting were corrected.  
 

 
2 The revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewers: 
 
Reviewers 1 and 2 
 
Some descriptions of abstract do not coincide with that of bodies. (Abstract: Benign neoplasms included 
dysplastic Peutz-Jeghers polyps in 3 patients and haemangioma in 1. Non-neoplastic included 1 
isolated hamartomatous polyp and 2 inflammatory tumors. Body: 6 were benign (4%), and 2 were 
non-neoplastic (1,3%). 
 
Thank you for this comment. We agree this sentence was misleading. It has been changed as follows:  
 
Abstract (page 3): Benign neoplasms included dysplastic Peutz-Jeghers polyps (n=4). Non-neoplastic 
masses included venous malformation (n=1), inflammatory tumors (n=2), and a mass of unknown histology 
(n=1). 
Body (page 7): Of the 14 resected tumors, 6 were malignant (4%), 4 were benign (2,6%), and 3 were 
non-neoplastic (2%) and the precise histology of one non-malignant tumor was not retrieved. 
 
Due to the vacation season in Poland, I have not been able yet to collect the copyright assignment from all the 
authors. I presume to be able to complete this by the beginning of September and I hope you would kindly grant us 
such a prolongation of the deadline. 
 
As we have already got the manuscript edited in English by a professional editing company (SF Edit), we have ask 



them to help with all the added fragments in the revised manuscript and therefore we did not apply for a language 
certificate from any other companies. 
 
Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 
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